
 

 
 

NOTICE OF  
WORK FROM HOME 

STATUS 
 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that due to the projected inclement weather 
from Hurricane Francine and to ensure employee safety the Mississippi 
Board of Nursing will be on work from home status for Thursday, September 
12, 2024. Normal in-office work hours will resume on Friday, September 13 
at 8 a.m. 
 
For further assistance, please visit https://www.msbn.ms.gov/board/contact-
us for the departmental contact staff listing. 
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